From:
 "David Sloan" <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

 Sent:
 03/05/2024 8:29:39 AM (-07:00)

 To:
 "Mark Lewis" <mlewis@ardurra.com>

Cc: "Dennis Jue" <djue@ardurra.com>; "Jue, Dennis" <DJue@lakeforestca.gov>

Subject: RE: Next Week's PDT meeting draft agenda **Attachments:** Progress Meeting #24 Agenda 3-6-2024.doc

Mark,

Agenda looks great and thanks for forwarding.

Vacation sounds super fun and I will look forward to hearing how it goes as well.

Thanks,

David Sloan, P.E. | TAIT & Associates, Inc. Vice President – Director of Engineering
Street Address, City, State Zipcode
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com



This email message, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. It may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or protected by law. The unlawful use, distribution, or publication of this information is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by return email and delete the original message, including all attachment(s).

From: Mark Lewis <mlewis@ardurra.com> **Sent:** Thursday, February 29, 2024 9:42 AM **To:** David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Cc: Dennis Jue <djue@ardurra.com>; Jue, Dennis <DJue@lakeforestca.gov>

Subject: Next Week's PDT meeting draft agenda

External Email.

David:

Attached is the draft agenda for next week's PDT meeting. Please review and provide any comments. The focus is likely all on El Toro/Jeronimo.

As a matter of information, I am leaving on an extended vacation beginning March 12 returning April 19. My wife and I are heading to South America to travel and tour a number of countries and sites. To that end, anything that you need from me before then, I ask that you get that to me by next week's meeting. While away, Dennis Jue will be available.

Thank you,



Mark Lewis, P.E., T.E.

Project Director, Municipal Services

M: (949) 677-0391

3737 Birch St., Suite 250, Newport Beach, CA 92660

mlewis@ardurra.com | www.ardurra.com



CAUTION: Think Security! This email is not from someone at the City of Lake Forest. Do not click any links or open any attachments you are not expecting.